
 
 

Circular No. LP/2024-25/39                                                             Date: 21.12.2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 

We are excited to inform you that Learning Plus will be celebrating Christmas Day on 

Tuesday, 24th December 2024. This festive event will be a day filled with joy, fun activities, 

and holiday cheer for our students.  

To ensure the day is extra special, we have a Dress Code for the students: Girls are requested 

to wear red and white attire, and Boys should wear a red or white shirt, sweater with 

black pants, along with a Santa cap to complete the festive look.  

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child follows this dress code to help create 

a vibrant, joyful atmosphere.  

We would also like to inform you that there will be a holiday on Wednesday, 25th December 

2024, in observance of Christmas Day. 

We are looking forward to celebrating Christmas with the students and creating wonderful 

memories that will bring festive joy to all.  

 

Headmistress 

 

 


